LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE TO BIDDERS PORT WASHINGTON
GARBAGE DISTRICT

Sealed proposals for the collection and disposal of garbage and refuse
from the area of the PORT WASHINGTON GARBAGE DISTRICT will be
received by the Commissioners of the DISTRICT on behalf of said
DISTRICT, at the Polish American Hall located at 5 Pulaski Place, Port
Washington, New York, 11050, by 10:00 AM on June 4, 2024 at which time
and place proposals will be publicly opened.

The form of Proposal, which must be used by all Bidders, the
Instructions to Bidders and the Contract can be seen on the District’s
website: pwegarbagedistrict.com.

Each Bid must be accompanied by a Bid Bond or Certified Check
made out to the order of PORT WASHINGTON GARBAGE DISTRICT in
an amount equal to ten (10%) percent of the largest amount bid; checks of
unsuccessful Bidders will be returned within ten (10) days after making the
award. The Commissioners reserve the right to reject any and all Bids and
to waive any irregularities in the same, and to accept any Bid which they
deem most favorable to the interest of the DISTRICT.

Dated: Port Washington, NY
April 3, 2024

PORT WASHINGTON GARBAGE DISTRICT
Paul Oleksiw
Stephen Scott
Nadine Delmonte
Commissioners




